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From: Irene Olson
To: Board of Public Works
Subject: Save Our Street trees
Date: Monday, September 1, 2025 11:17:44 PM

You don't often get email from imolson5@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important

I am writing to urge you to vote for the proposed
ordinance to protect street trees from development
damage (Legistar file #89254).  Please don’t rely on
developers to regulate themselves.  They have already
done so much damage that cannot be undone.  We
need to save and protect existing large canopy shade
trees, especially since the development of a new
building is only likely to add to the heat island
problem
Sincerely,
Irene Olson
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